
March 23, 2021 

Dear Parents: 

Wednesday, March 24, 2021, Daniels Studio will be at Tina-Avalon to take 
spring group pictures.  A schedule of the pictures to be taken is on the back 
of this letter.  Only the groups listed on this schedule will be taken. 

Daniels Studio is once again offering parents the opportunity to purchase 
copies of these pictures on-line after they have been taken. A link will be 
provided after picture day. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Rucker 
Susan Rucker 
Dragon Adviser 

Attachment 



Spring Pictures:  Wednesday, March 24, 2021 
Tentative Schedule

We plan to start pictures at 10:00, we will call you  
when we are ready for you. 

Pictures to be Taken Pic#

1. Elementary Sports

a. 5th and 6th Grade Girls Basketball (??)

b. 5th and 6th Grade Boys Basketball (??)

c. 5th and 6th Grade Cheerleaders (??)

d. Pee Wee Basketball with Coaches (??)

2. Student of the month pics if possible

3. Teacher/Staff Member of the Year (Lauren & Sherry)

4. Golf

5. Varsity Basketball Special Honors Pics

6. Varsity Basketball Girls/Boys Trophies

7. Varsity Cheer

8. Track – need jerseys 

a. Senior High Girls Track

b. Senior High Boys Track

c. Jr. High Girls Track

d. Jr. High Boys Track

9. Quiz Bowl – need shirts – make sure they are ready to wear

a. Jr. High Quiz Bowl

b. Sr. High Quiz Bowl

10.Music/Band:

a. 7-12 Band

11. FOCUS/PBIS Committees


